
 

 

Invitation to Hartpury Sevens Tournament - 11 May 2024 

 

Hi all, 

 

We are excited to invite you to the Hartpury Sevens tournament, taking place on 11 May 2024 at the 

Hartpury Sports Academy. This tournament is open to all standards and will feature men's and 

women's competitions, with prize money up for grabs. 

 

Not only will you have the opportunity to compete against some of the best teams in the area, but 

you'll also be supporting a great cause. The tournament raises money for the Wooden Spoon 

Charity, which helps support children and young people with disabilities or facing disadvantage. 

 

We are offering an early bird discount to teams that sign up before the end of January. Don't miss 

out on this fantastic opportunity to compete, have fun and give back to a worthy cause. 

 

If you like to register just visit our tournament website here: 7bamboosrugby.com/hartpury-sevens-

2024 

 

Please let us know if you have any questions or if you would like to register your team. We look 

forward to seeing you at the tournament! 

 

 

https://7bamboosrugby.com/contact/

